
Board Member Report – David Holm 
6 November to 4 December 2017 
 
 
Board Workshops and Meetings Attended 

09 November Attended Board Workshop Session and Agenda Run Through. 

16 November Attended Board Business Meeting. 

23 November Attended Board Workshop Session. 

30 November Attended Board Workshop Session. 
 
Transport Meetings and Issues 
08 November Infrastructure and Heritage Cluster.  

16 November Traffic Calming Workshop Mt. Eden War Memorial - identified measures which have 
reduced vehicle speeding on several Albert Eden roads. 

28 November Waterview Connection Working Liaison Group – Final Meeting (after 6 years). The 
Stoddard Road headquarters is to be vacated early in 2018. Government directive on 
Light Rail will determine whether this site will be made available for a rail depot. 

04 December Auckland Transport meeting with Cape Horn Road residents about parking changes. 
 
Environmental Meetings and Issues 
22 November Green Cluster Meeting. 

24 November Meeting with Chair with Auckland Airport and Marshall Day Acoustics on future  
location of  monitors of aircraft noise and information from them to be provided in 
quarterly reports to the Aircraft Noise Community Consultative Group. 

26 November Waikowhai Bay Beach Clean up organised by the Board's Strategic Partners Urban 
Ecoliving  and Sustainable Coastlines. 

 
 Other meetings 
20 November Sub regional cluster including Panuku Development Auckland report, Rates 

Remission and Postponement, Freedom Camping Bylaw and Dog management 
bylaw and policy review. 

29 November  Economic Outlook Report by Council Chief Economist. 

02 December   Manned Local Board Stall at Three Kings Christmas Festival. 
 
Other organisations 
14 November Attended the Roskill Together Annual General Meeting. 
 
 
I have continued to report damaged street signs, including some not covered by Auckland Transport 
contractors in places where combined repairs and replacements seem logical. 

I alerted Waste Solutions to an error in the information on rubbish collection days for Dominion Road 
Extension on their website. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Puketapapa Local Board: 

1. receive the report from member Holm. 

2. Request Auckland Council to seek input from local boards into the government review of deep sea 
oil exploration and production proposals in order to help prevent consequent risks of pollution of 
the Manukau Harbour, Hauraki Gulf and neighbouring coastlines.  


